**IMPORTANT INFORMATION – MUST READ REGARDING THE MANDATORY 
SITE VISIT**

ALL VENDORS ATTENDING THE MANDATORY SITE VISIT ON APRIL 12, 2023, AT 10:00AM MUST SUPPLY ME THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION, BELOW IN BOLD PRIOR TO ATTENDING. IF THIS INFORMATION IS NOT OBTAINED, THOSE VENDORS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED ON THE PREMESIS, AND WILL NOT BE ABLE TO BID ON THIS PROJECT.
PLEASE DO NOT WAIT UNTIL THE DAY OF AS I WILL BE TRAVELING AND WILL NOT HAVE ACCESS TO MY EMAIL ACCOUNT.

FULL NAME OF EVERYONE ATTENDING (FROM YOUR COMPANY)
DOB – DATE OF BIRTH
DRIVERS LICENSE NUMBER AND STATE OF ISSUE

YOU CAN SUPPLY THIS INFORMATION TO ME AT TREBUCK@PA.GOV.


